
Lightning Creek Ski Club 
Meeting Minutes 

September 16, 2019 
 
Attendance: Jennifer Boudreau, Falko Kadenbach, Michelle Klapatiuk, Anita Slovak, Julie Backer, 
Karcsi Peter, Marianne van Leusden   
Regrets: Roland Jarret, Rhonda Christensen.   
 
 
Presidents Report: Attached 
Treasures Report: 49,892.89 general account.  The Club received two Bronze sponsorships of 
$1000 each.  Recent fundraiser earned $411.29 
 
 
New Business  
 

1. Coaches meeting soon.  Karcsi is anticipating everyone is returning for Nancy Greene 
with the addition of Michelle Kadenbach.  Grace and Wade make up our Alpine coaching 
team. Karcsi will have the coaching team finalized by the next meeting.A discussion was 
had around the potential athletes,  coaching requirements and programs. 

 
2. School Program –Falko will be printing more flyers and approaching schools.   

 
3. Registration Night –Julie to organize a location for Oct 9th at 6:00.  Ski swap, gear and 

vendors and swag.  Snacks provided.   
 

4. Grant update - Gaming came in for $12000.   
 

5. Early season training will be dependant on snow.  Apex has been investigated as a 
potential location.   

 
6. Julie will take on the clothing ledger and inventory.  The club would like to look at 

different options for future purchases, perhaps thermals etc.  LCSC may need to look at 
doing another team jacket order.   

 
7. Special Olympics have their Coaches AGM on the Oct 2 at 6 pm at the Elks Hall.   

 
8. Jennifer walked the board through an online registration to work out any kinks.  A few 

changes were suggested.  Jennifer will complete the changes and send out the link for 
board members to compete registrations before going live.  We are hoping to be live by 
next week.    

 
Next Meeting is October 7 at 6:00 at ABC  
 



Presidents Report 
  
The LCSC board has been working on several items this summer, we are looking forward to upcoming 
fall season and updating the calendar with several events soon. 
Ski passes to Troll are no available and picture day is Sept 25, 5 pm. Our Ski swap and Registration night 
will be happening in early October stay tuned for the event. 
  
We have finalized our paid coaching staff and are pleased to welcome Grace and Wade to the team. The 
first coaches meeting of the season will happen in October to finalize our volunteer coaching staff for 
the season. Grace has already started working with Alpine athletes on goal setting scheduled dry land 
training.    
  
Our School outreach program will be happening in October and November this year. This year we would 
like to go to more schools than last year. 
  
Sponsors are trickling with several sponsors returning this year we are still missing a Silver and Platinum 
sponsor for this season. 
  
The online registration is almost ready to be launched and should be ready by the end of the month. 
     
Sand bags will be filled Sept 22 from 10am -3pm this will mark the first of several days filling the 1200 
bags we have to fill. 

 


